

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL
Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten

25th March 2019

Dear Parents

I am writing to you in response to an incident that occurred this morning in the playground and was then repeated this afternoon.

These incidents are directly related to incidents that occurred over the weekend, away from school and have been brought into the school grounds by parents, family and friends. We are always very clear about the reporting processes for parents.

Parents addressing parents and parents addressing pupils is not permitted at Holywell Primary School. Parents should report incidents directly to school staff, the Deputy Headteachers or myself so that they can be resolved.

As result of these incidents a report has been logged with the police. In addition to this I have taken the steps to ban some individuals from the school site. It is disappointing that our parents are behaving in such a way as we are the role models for our children. Anyone who thinks they could provide additional information can call the police on 101.

I would like to thank the parents who assisted us this morning and this afternoon in trying to calm the situation down.

Yours faithfully

Mr C van Straaten

Headteacher









